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John Sumpter Parkinson, 40 Thomas Street, formerly
276 Convamore Road, Great Grimsby, labourer,
formerly general dealer, carter and fish fryer.

Edwin Talbot, Hill Chorlton. near Newcastle-under-
Lymc, in the county of Stafford, grocer and beerseller,
formerly carrying on business at 18 and 20 George
Street, Newcastle-under-Lyme, in the said county of
Stafford, as a pawnbroker and clothier.

Augustus Leopold Pulfer, 80 Stonefall Avenue, Star-
beck, Harrogate, shipping agent.

Emma Caine (Widow), formerly residing at 69 Haliiwell
Lane, Cheetham Hill, Manchester, and now residing
at 192 Wellington Road, Eccles, near Manchester,
draper.

William Victor Gray, 88 Clyde, Road, West Didsbury,
Manchester, no occupation.

Elizabeth Llewellyn (Widow), 18 Dynevor Street,
Fochriw, in the county of Glamorgan, grocer and
provision merchant.

Walter Tyclvilyn Richards, 20 Brynglas, Penydarren,
in the county borough of Merthyr Tydfil, lately
carrying on business at 75 High Street, Penydarren
aforesaid, engineman and general dealer.

Frederick Clark, 147 Whitley Road and Back Arcadia,
both in Whitley Bay, Northumberland, baker and
confectioner.

John Errington, 37 Woodhorn Road, trading at Glebe
Cottage, High Market, all in Ashington, Northumber-
land, china and hardware dealer.

James Henry Oliver, 8 Coutts Road, Walkergate.
Newcastle-upon-Tyne, plumber.

Reginald George Perry. Orchard House, trading at

8 Market Street, and at 10 Hood Street, all in New-
castle-upon-Tyne, restaurant proprietor.

William Love, Allastone, Lyduey, in the county of
Gloucester, lately carrying on business at SOA High
Street, Lydney aforesaid, fish hawker and greengrocer.

George Frederick Cook, Salop Road, Welshpool, in the
county of Montgomery, motor and general engineer.

Maurice John Fisher, 188 King's Road, Reading, Berks,
cycle agent.

Henry Dakin, residing at 13 Lifford Street, Tinsley,
in the city of Sheffield, and carrying on business at
304 Attercliffe Common, Sheffield aforesaid, rope
manufacturer.

Henry Elwis, Ash Hill Lodge, Hatfield, near Don-
caster, in the county of York, farmer.

Joseph Oxley, Cadman Chambers, Norfolk Street.
Sheffield, iron, steel and machinery merchant.

Harry Thompson, residing at 8 Saint Luke's Terrace,
Pallion. Sunderland, in the county of Durham, and
carrying on business at 17 Lister Street, Pallion,
Sunderland aforesaid, grocer.

Alfred Kingston Cook (trading as A. K. Cook & Co.),
Excelsior Works, Taunton, in the county of Somerset,
shirt and collar manufacturer.

John Charles Chappie, o St. Warren Street, Penzance,
in the county of Cornwall, carpenter.

John Sydney Burgin, Long Street, Foston, near
Grantham', in the county of Lincoln, lately residing
at Beech House, Hemsworth, in the county of York,
tailor and outfitter.

John Charles Hall, Newlands, Castleford, in the county
of York, doctor of medicine and surgeon.
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